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Our group, the Friends of the Sepulveda Basin Off-Leash Dog
Park is a non profit that has worked for the best interests of this
park for over a decade. We think we have earned the right to be
heard and think there are serious issues with a bike path right up
against a dog park and there is an alternative, just put it on the
south. We are grateful that Councilmember Padilla, who's history
1s being a community advocate has made this motion that will
offer considerate attention to this issue. We have a petition of
1,900 plus and respectfully request the Public Works Committee
that this was referred to to take the same time to listen to the
community concerns. On the previous post, I am ashamed that |
have to compete on a public comment forum to our city council
with unproductive insults.



